

# Newsletter





office@cottonendforestschool.co.uk

Inspire, Enjoy, Achieve

# 26th April 2024





## Dear Parents/Carers

I hope you all enjoyed the break with your families over the Easter holiday; welcome back to the first newsletter of the summer term.

The children have very quickly settled back into their learning routines and we have already had the pleasure of welcoming visitors into school. Year 3 children became immersed in their history learning with a fabulous Viking Day last week. Thank you for providing your children with their stunning outfits so they could completely immerse themselves into the experience. The children shared some of their experiences in assembly today, which was lovely to see.

We are arranging more visits to school to enhance the children's learning experiences as this is proving to be more cost effective than trying to go out to different venues. We try to keep your contributions to a minimum for these days and we have found we are able to do this rather than passing on the expense for coach hire which is now becoming cost prohibitive.

Year 5 Osprey class represented the school admirably at the sports event held at Biddenham this week.

Well done to everyone who took part with great sportsmanship.

Can I please remind all parents that, if your child attends Dawn until Dusk after school provision they should not be returning to their classrooms to collect any belongings after the end of the school day. Many thanks

Mrs Headland

#### Diary Dates

1st May—Coffee & Cake with Mrs C 2.30pm 6th May—Bank Holiday

13th May-SATs Week Yr6

20th May—Class Photos & Year 6 Leavers Photos

24th May-Year 1 Cake Sale

24th May—Last Day of Half Term

3rd June—Return to School 5th June —Skipping Workshop



# <u>Attendance</u>

A big well done to Oak and Osprey class last week with 99.4% and Skylarks class this week with 99.3%. The whole school attendance is 95.6% but we are aiming for 98%



# <u>Fund Raising Events</u>

It was Year 2's turn to host a cake sale just before the Easter break. They did themselves really proud and managed to raise £174.30 for their class funds. Well done year 2 and thank you to all parents and carers who supported this project.

Next it will be Year 1's turn on 24th May.





## Coffee Afternoon

Mrs Chesters-Lewis is having a coffee afternoon on Wednesday 1st May. This will be an opportunity to discuss any concerns you may have with your child or even just a chance for a chat. There will be coffee and tea provided so please fee free to drop in between 2.30pm and 3.30pm.



# Newsletter

# Summer term

01234 740100

office@cottonendforestschool.co.uk

Inspire, Enjoy, Achieve







# Dawn Until Dusk

Please be reminded about our breakfast, after school and holiday clubs run by Dawn Until Dusk for your information and support.

If you have any queries please contact them directly on:

01234 920505



### **Bedford Music**





#### **Premier Clubs**





## Music Lessons

We are now offering individual music lessons for the clarinet, saxophone and flute at school, in addition to our existing instruments—piano, recorder, violin, guitar and ukulele. Instruments will be available to

hire if you do not own one. If you are interested please register via https://www.bedsmusic.coop/sign-up-for-lessons

Also, If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact abarker@bedsmusic.coop



#### Reminder—Holidays in term time

Any unauthorised holidays will trigger a fine in

line with Bedford Borough Council guidelines. Should your child be absent from school for more than 3 consecutive days the school will need to be provided with medical evidence to support their absence.



# <u>Year 6 Hoodie</u>

For those of you that would like to purchase a leavers hoodie you can now do so. Please use the link below, this will be active from now until 6th May. We're hoping to have orders delivered first week in June.

https:// shop.teamhoodies.co.uk/ cottonend24/



